City Clerk

From: Mayor's Assistant

Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 2:45 PM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Agenda ltem

Good Afternoon Danielle,
Agenda item please and thank you!

Discussion of Shepler’s Parking/City Parking (Bikes) — The Committee met to discuss the bike
parking situation on Shelpler’s Ferry dock. Dave Jurcak of Grand Hotel spoke about the
congestion it is causing between the properties of the Twilight Building and the Windsor
Building, as well as for the other business owners on Hoban Road. In the past there has been a
verbal agreement for the public use of parts of the parking space between the two buildings,
Grand Hotel will agree to let this continue as long as there is a written agreement between the
City of Mackinac Island and Grand Hotel. The Committee would like Erin Evashevski, City
Attorney to work with Grand Hotel on some terms for this agreement. There was some
discussion around the marine zoning ordinance, with some changes that can be implemented
regarding parking. The Committee is recommending to move forward with the agreement
and to allow Erin to add language in the marine zoning ordinance that defines/requires
parking spaces.

Thank you,

Fister L  Finco

Mayor’s Assistant

City of Mackinac Island
7358 Market Street

P.O. Box 455

Mackinac Island, Ml 49757
assistant@cityofmi.org
(906) 847-6556 (office)
(906) 847-6430 (fax)



